
The Central Street Water Treatment Plant went on-line in November of 2022 with 
tremendous success and has improved water quality throughout town. The Holliston 
Water Department continues oversight of contractors to address any operational 
issues that arise during this start up phase and into the first year of warranty. Since 
going on-line in November of 2022 the plant has pumped just over 100 million 
gallons of filtered water into the Holliston System. 


